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GovERNMENT NOTICES ® GOEWERMENTSKENNISGEWINGS

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

NO. 4711 5 April 2024

EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS ON THE
DRAFT PUBLIC TRANSPORT SUBSIDY POLICY

1. |, Sindisiwe Lydia Chikunga, acting in my capacity as the Minister of Transport,
in terms of sections 5 and 8 of the National Land Transport Act 5 of 2009,
hereby give notice of the extension of the deadline for submission of comments
on the Draft National Public Transport Subsidy Policy, published under
Government Notice 4331 in Government Gazette No. 50176 on 24 February
2024,

2. Comments on the Draft National Public Transport Subsidy Policy should now
be submitted not later than 30 April 2024.

3. For further information please contact:
(a) Mr Mathabatha Mokonyama: Deputy Director General for Public Transport
on 012 - 3093347 or

(b) Mr Lesiba Manamela: Chief Director; Public Transport Industry
Development on 012 - 3093638
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